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Memorandum

To: Applicants for the April2020 Arkansas Court Reporting Certification Exam

From: Mack McCain
Date: March 18,2020

Re: Workshop and Certification Exam

As discussed in the Supreme Court's recent per curiam opinion, our country is facing a

global pandemic. See In Re Response to the COVID--|9 Pandemic, 2020 Ark.116. Thus, out of

an abundance of caution, the upcoming court reporter's certification workshop and exam' which

were scheduled for April 4-5, 2020, are hereby postponed. Postponement of the workshop and

exam is necessary to protect the health of all individuals involved in the certification process.

A new testing date has not yet been selected. You will be notified as soon as that date is

set. you may carry the previously submitted application fee forward to cover the cost of the

rescheduled exam.

Please be aware that if any information on your previously submitted and approved

application changes before the next exam, you must update your application.


